CURRICULUM COMMITTEE
Minutes
November 4, 2011

Committee Members Present:

Matthew Altman, Lori Eckhout, Lynda Graf (Recorder), Wes Locke, Kathryn Long, David Miller, Steffen Moller, David Mount, Lisa Nielson, Sunny Olsen, Sharon Parker (Chair), Cynthia Risan, Alan Shackelford, Polly Schulz, Tara 

Sprehe, Shelly Tracy, Bill Waters, Amanda Williamson (ASG)
Committee Members Not Present:

Nancy Baker, Bill Briare, Carol Brunell, Dena Gillenwater, Scott Giltz, Kurt Lewandowski, Elizabeth Lundy, Terry Mackey, Jim Martineau, Michelle Meyer

Guests:

None

Minutes:


Action:  Minutes from the October 21st meeting were reviewed and approved.
Announcements:

None

Consent Agenda:

None

Course/Program Review:

None

Gen Ed Course Certification:

None

Unfinished Business:

1. Establish Rotating Outline Review/Support Subcommittee

The work still needing to be done is to:  recommend a schedule and process for reviewing 3 year course outline reviews/revisions and to recommend a process for ensuring appropriate Curriculum Committee oversight of new and revised course outlines. The committee felt the work should be broken into two subcommittees.
a. This subcommittee will review the components of the review and reviewing of outlines. Members volunteering for this subcommittee for 2011-12 are: Bill Waters (until his sabbatical), Alan Shackelford, Polly Schulz, David Mount.  Point person who will coordinate the reviews:  Bill Waters.  Sharon will find a fifth name to be on this committee.
b. This subcommittee is to recommend a schedule and process for the 3-year outline reviews.  Members 
volunteering for this proposal subcommittee are:  Steffen Moller, Sharon Parker, Lynda Graf.  For a committee discussion starting point, this subcommittee will also create a list of what types of changes, how much change, etc will trigger the committee review process.
New Business:

1. Dual Course numbers on outline

Departments have dual/joint numbered courses for student financial and transfer needs.  When joint courses occur between departments, communication is imperative for maintaining the outline.  The following motion was made:  anytime two courses share the same content, they can share the same outline.  This would allow for both course numbers to appear on the outline.
Action:  Approved

2. Whether computer competency remain a requirement at CCC.

Brought before committee because an issue was raised wondering if we are putting up barriers for distance learning students.  They cannot take the test online, they can only take it in person at the college.  The following motion was made:  to reaffirm our current computer competency requirement for related instruction in the AGS degree.
Action:  Approved

Further discussion continued regarding online computer competency testing.  Tara and Matthew are working on that.  Bill Waters has information on a service that other community colleges are using for online testing and will forward that information.
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